
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Ubley C of E Primary School Newsletter  

November 26th 2021    

PTA update 

Second hand uniform sale 

The PTA (weather permitting) will be holding a second hand uniform sale in the playground after 

school on the 10th December. 

Secret Gift Room 

This will take place in school on 9th December.   See attached flyer. 

Amazon Smile 

Just a reminder that if you are purchasing from Amazon then you can raise funds for the school.  

See attached flyer 

Whole School Pantomime 

We are hoping to take the whole school to the pantomime on the 15th December; this will be 

dependent on the Covid situation nearer the time. 

 

Otter Trip to We the Curious 

Otter class enjoyed a trip to We the Curious in Bristol last week.  The children all enjoyed the 'Trick of the 

Light' workshop, where they found out about the properties of light.  They explored reflection, wavelength 

and UV before solving some light-related puzzles - some children even had the opportunity to navigate a 

laser maze!  They also enjoyed a visit to the Solar System Planetarium where they whizzed around the 

planets and stars in the Milky Way. 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Readathon books 

The children all enjoyed looking at the books that the PTA had ordered from the funds raised from the 

Readathon, thank you all again. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

Diary Dates 

2nd December – flu immunisations  

6th December – Community coffee 

morning  

8th December – Nativity 6pm 

8th December – School Christmas dinner 

and Christmas jumper day 

9th December – PTA Christmas Present 

buying and wrapping for children in 

school 

10th December – second hand uniform 

sale after school in playground 

15th December – Whole school trip to the 

Pantomime, further details to follow 

17th December – End of Term 

4th January – INSET day 

15th March – Bikeability starts for Years 5 

and 6, further information to follow 

4th – 8th July – Kilve residential camp for 

years 5 and 6  

Children In Need 

 

Thank you to all the families who 

donated money for children in need 

we raised a total of £90.00 

 

Swimming 

Just a reminder that swimming has 

been cancelled on Monday 29th, but 

hopefully will resume the following 

week. 


